
 
 
  
 
 
4 July 2023 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: School uniform - options 
 
The new academic year 2023-24 is fast approaching and we expect all of our students to be 
wearing their full school uniform each day (formal or PE, depending on the timetable). 
 
Options available to the families are:  
 

1. New uniform items  
 
Our supplier is Whittakers Schoolwear and you can place an order online for home delivery or 
in-store collection (Southport branch): 
 
https://www.whittakersschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/southport/abbots-lea-school/ 
 
 

2. Pre-loved uniform 
 
We are passionate about saving the planet and frugality, too!  
 
We therefore operate a free swap shop of pre-loved good quality school uniform items. 
 
Our “help yourself” shop will be open next week, during the Transition Week (10-14 July 2023) 
and you are welcome to arrive and help yourself to any uniform items that might be of use.  
 
Opening times will be: 
Monday, Wednesday and Thursday: 8:30am – 4pm  
Tuesday: 8:30 – 5pm 
Friday 8:30 – 1pm (school finishes for the summer at that time) 
 
Donations: 
 
To keep this amazing initiative going, we invite you to donate any good quality, clean, pre-
loved uniform items to the school office by Friday, 7 July 2023. 
 
Thank you to those families that have donated - giving a little often goes a long way! 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 
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